## Louie Azzolini

From:

Louie Azzolini

Sent:

Saturday, February 17, 2001 2:02 PM

To:

Canadian Zinc Corporation (E-mail); Chris Reid (E-mail); CPAWS (E-mail); Deh Cho First Nations (E-mail); DFO David Tyson (E-mail); Don Antoine (E-mail 2) (E-mail); Doug Tate (E-mail); Ecology North (É-mail); lannick Lamirande (É-mail); J. Peter Campbell (E-mail); Julie Dahl (E-mail); Karl Lauten (E-mail); Kathryn Emmett (E-mail); Paul Kraft (E-mail); Peter J. Ewins. D. Phil (E-mail); Petr

Cizek (E-mail); Ranjit Soniassy (E-mail); Roland Semjanovs (E-mail)

Subject: Review Board Issues IRs to DIAND

The Review Board at its February 16 meeting agreed to issue the following Information Requests to DIAND.

MVEIRB file: EA00-002 Via facsimile: (867) 669-2701

David Livingstone Director, Natural Resources and Environment Indian and Northern Affairs Canada (DIAND) Government of Canada P.O. Box 1500 Yellowknife, NT, X1A 2R3

Dear Mr... Livingstone,

RE: INFORMATION REQUESTS (IR) TO DIAND

On February 16, 2001, the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Review Board or Board) considered Information Request (IR) submissions made by the Nahanni National Park Reserve and the Canadian Parks and Wilderness Society. The Review Board determined the IR's were submitted in accordance with its IR guide and work plan, and that the questions were pertinent and relevant to the CZN environmental assessments before the Board. Therefore, the Board directs DIAND to respond to the attached IR's by 5:00 p.m. Friday, March 2, 2001.

Sincerely,

Roland Semianovs A/Executive Director

la

attachment

Sincerely,

Luciano Azzolini

Environmental Assessment Officer. Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board, Box 938, Yellowknife, NT. X1A 2N7

Phone (867) 873-9189; Fax 920-4761; mveirb.nt.ca